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Attachments: Talking Points for RAC Members Final Amended 8.5.21 (b&w).pdf

Hello Redistricting Advisory Committee (RAC) members:

Attached is a copy of the revised Outreach Talking Points that include a "State Redistricting"
summary, examples of Communities of Interest, and the criteria as presented in the last RAC
Training Session: "Three Critical Things to Think About When Defining YOUR Community".

Please note that we moved the RAC photo shoot to September 15th following the RAC
Outreach Workshop in Tracy.

Also, we're finalizing a more convenient parking alternative for you during the RAC meetings,
and we'll share the details with you within the next few days.

Finally, Zoey drafted some language you're welcome to use if you receive a substantive
comment about redistricting on your personal social media page that can’t be answered by
providing the commenter with the County redistricting

website www.wedrawthelines.sjgov.org, or the date, time, and location of upcoming
meetings/hearings. The language is as follows:

Thank you for your comment on San Joaquin County redistricting! This is my personal

page, so to ensure your comment gets heard by the Redistricting Advisory Committee, please
send it to me at @sjgov.org, send it to the Committee at redistricting@sjgov.org, or
use this Online form! Thank you!

| look forward to seeing you all next week at the RAC Outreach Workshop!

Glen

Glen Fowler
Redistricting Project Manager
San Joaquin County





